Harrison Public Library

Memo

To: Mayor Ron Belmont and Members of the Town Board
From: Galina Chernykh

CC:  Jacqueline Greer

Date: 1/16/2018

Re:  Request for approval - The Taste of Harrison Event

Dear Mayor Belmont and the Members of the Town Board:

I'am requesting authorization to hold the Taste of Harrison community event, sponsored by
the Harrison Public Library Foundation, on Sunday, June 10" 2018 from 11:30 am to 3 pm.

The Taste of Harrison will feature dozens of participating restaurants offering food samples
and chef's specialties.

Galina Chernykh. Library Director.



